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19 June 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 

WE NEED YOUR HELP! 

We are very excited that the PTA are running a Summer Fair again this year on Friday 5th July. 

To ensure this event goes ahead and is a success, the PTA need our help!  

Stalls have been split between all classes across the school to host. Hippogriffs (Year 6) will be hosting 

their own stalls raising money for their chosen charity and will be treating themselves to an ice cream at 

High Elms before their last day.   

 

Pixies (R) Splat the Rat and Hook a Duck 

Cherubs (Y1) Glitter and tattoo transfers 

Unicorns (Y2) Tin Can Alley and Round the World 

Pegasus (Y3) Books, toys & gifts 

Giants (Y4) Snacks (sweet cones, cakes, fruit 
etc) 

Dragons (Y5) Bottle tombola 

  

The fair is open from 15:15 – 19:00 and the PTA Committee will set up each stall for you.  Each class just 

needs to organise helpers to run the stalls for the duration of the event.  This can be anything from 10 min 

slots to longer, and we encourage your child/children to help too!  

 

Please can you arrange this amongst your class WhatsApp groups and provide the class teacher with the 

names and times slots allocated by 9am Friday 28th June. 

If you cannot help on your class stall but think you may be able to help with something behind the scenes, 

then please email farnboroughpta@gmail.com 

 

Many thanks in advance. 

 

Miss James & Mrs Cheeseman (PTA) 
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